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�Discover a luxurious Hawaii 
resort inspired by Culture, Well-Being 
and Genuine Aloha.  From Mauna Kea's 
winter snow-capped mountaintop to 
the flowing lava of Kilauea Volcano 
to tropical rainforests and a teeming 
undersea world, the Big Island of 
Hawaii has much to offer the spirited 
traveler.  At the beach, be sure and meet 
the native Hawaiian Green Sea Turtles 
that bask on our shoreline every 
afternoon.  Our Hui Holokai Beach Club 

Ambassadors not only cater to the beach comforts of guests by setting up chairs and cabanas with towels and 
ice water, checking out beach equipment and suggesting sunscreen, but the real fun begins when they share 
their knowledge of Hawaii Island’s rich cultural heritage as well as their own Hawaiian legacies mixed 
alongside. 
 
 
  
The USDTA enjoyed another successful meeting April 7-13 at the Tops'l beach and tennis resort in Destin, 
Florida.  The weather, tennis, restaurants and shopping were all exceptional in this area of the Florida 
panhandle.  The featured speakers were informative and entertaining.  One of the highlights of the week was a 
sunset cruise mid-week in the Destin harbor.  They even brought out the dolphins for us!   
 
Our next meeting should prove to be just as good or better as we go to the Fairmont Orchid on the Big Island of 
Hawai’i, November 3-9, 2013.  Some topics for the week will include: Facial Aesthetics and Current Therapies; 
3D Radiography; Traumatic Dental Injuries; and Oral Cancer.  Hoping everyone can attend as it should be 
another memorable event.  If you have any questions about the organization, or would like to join our fabulous 
group, contact me or our Executive Director, Cori Lee. 
 
See you soon, 
 
Dr. Rick Fox 
President, USDTA 
rick@rfox.ca 
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New Members   
Please welcome our new members who attended the 
Florida meeting! 
 

Portia and Wayne 
Carter from 
Smyrna, Georgia.  
They came out 
with a mean game 
on the courts!  We 
are happy to have 
them join our 
group! 

 
Charles and Laura Roth from Centreville, Maryland.  
Charlie was able to get his fill of tennis for the week! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
It was wonderful having you all at Tops’l!  We look 
forward to seeing you again at future meetings! 
 

It was a pleasure to have 
two of our speakers join 
us for the Welcome 
Dinner.  Eva Grayzel, 
Dr. Sam LaMonte, and 
Abby Grayzel (Eva’s 
sister). 

 
Portia brought a good friend to come out and hit with us 
for part of the week.  Thanks Angela Melton for joining 
us!  Hope you can join us again! 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Tops’l Resort – Lecture Summary 

 
The April 2013 lecture series at 
Tops'l began on Monday with a 
presentation by two oral 
cancer survivors.  Dr. Sam 
LaMonte a retired head and neck 
surgeon, started the presentation 
by showing slides of various oral 
lesions and emphasizing that the most innocuous lesion should 
still be taken seriously because oral cancer has such a high 
mortality rate and the key is early diagnosis.  Proper oral 
cancer screening was reviewed and the need for better 
communication and cooperation among professionals was 
noted.  

 All of these points were magnified 
by the next speaker, Eva Grayzel.  
Ms. Grayzel told of the pain, 
frustration, mental anguish and life 
altering surgery that she experienced 
as the result of delay in her treatment 

due to an initial negative biopsy of a tongue lesion. 
 As a result of Monday's program, I think all in attendance will 
be more vigilant in their screening and follow- up of any 
lesion and lives will possibly be saved. (M. Belby) 
 
The father and son team of Pat 
and Jason Wood provided a 
tremendous amount of 
information about dental 

practice transitions.  We learned 
about such topics as  
1) Is my practice ready for another 
doctor? 2) Is my practric ready to 

sell? and 3) What is my practice worth?  Though each 
situation is different, the principles presented will help us 
“navigate” the dental transition “minefield.” (D. Christensen) 
 
Dr. Natalie Wong presented Wednesday on Avoiding Implant 
Complications.  This is a day and age of complicated 

treatment planning.  Patients are 
requesting implants as their 
restorative choice for missing 
teeth.  Dr. Wong included the 
analysis and discussion on 
achieving predictable outcomes 
for dental implants. She provided 

very important information on managing and resolving 
complications through examples and her clinical experiences.  
(T. Gillespie) 
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Thursday’s lecture was with 
Dr. Jeff Anzalone, a 
periodontist from Louisianna.  
He presented an overview of 
grafting techniques.  
Problems with gingival 

recession that used to be next to impossible to treat can now 
be handled successfully in a variety of ways.  We also enjoyed 
a “hand-on”  activity wher we performed a socket grafting 
procedure on a model with bone grafting material and 
membranes.  He closed by reviewing trust Based Dental 
Marketing in an untrusting world. (D. Christensen) 
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The speakers were very well received and there was 
good, practical information given throughout the week.  
The group enjoyed a little hands on portion that seemed 
to take them back to dental school!  Some doctors had 
not done sutures in a very long time! 
 
The tennis for the week was good too.  A big thanks to 
Robin Dierenfield who always does a great job with the 
tennis draws, trying to accommodate everyone. The 
injuries have gone down significantly as there is a break 
mid-week from the tennis. With great shopping nearby, 
and great restaurants, everyone was able to find 
something good to eat or buy!  The Harbor Walk was a 
popular place for good eats and Wednesday the group 
went on a sunset/dolphin cruise.  With a boat all to 
ourselves, everyone enjoyed the breeze, scenery, and 
company.  The dolphins came out to greet us as well! 
 
 
 

�
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Meeting Summary  
�
The week was a great one with mild weather throughout 
the entire week.  The accommodations were wonderful 
as most people were staying close to the tennis courts, or 
a nice stroll away from the beach. 
 
There was a great turnout for the Sunday mixer where 
everyone came out to see friends from the past, and meet 
our new members.  The Welcome Dinner was down by 
the beach where we got a glimpse of Eva Grayzel’s 
wonderful story telling!  Some spouses came to 
Monday’s lecture to hear her tell her oral cancer 
surviving story. 
����

 
 

 
 

�
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Rain was threatening tennis for Thursday, but we got 
through the day without a drop.  However, when dinner 
came around the clouds opened and it down poured! We 
were watching a magnificent lightening storm on the 
way back from dinner, but the most important thing was 
the tennis never got cancelled! 
 
At the Awards Dinner we had a silent auction with our 
resident children’s book author, Dee DeFelice who 
donated several of her books.  They were very well 
received!!  Mark Sweeney swooned us with his songs 
and we got a few jokes and stories in by several people.  
It was a great week with great people.  We are looking 
forward to another fantastic week in November on the 
Big Island of Hawai’i.  Come for the palm trees, and 
camaraderie.  Hope you can join us! 
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Speakers for the Fairmont Orchid, Hawai’i 
November 3-9. 2013 

 
 
Topic:  Can 3D Radiography Help Your Dental Practice? 
Dr. Rober Kaspers attended the United States Naval Academy, 1972-1974, before he was transferred to and received 
a Bachelor of Arts degree from Northwestern University in 1977. He graduated from University of Michigan Dental 
School, 1977-1981, and received a Doctor of Dental Surgery degree.  Dr. Kaspers furthered his education by receiving 
a Master of Science degree from Northwestern University Dental School in 1983, from the orthodontic program.  Dr. 
Kaspers has lectured over the past twenty years on orthodontic diagnosis and treatment modalities as well as 
temporomandibular disorders. He has maintained a busy orthodontic practice as well as a Temporomandibular 
Disorders clinic in Northbrook, Illinois.  He purchased an ICAT (cone beam CT scan) machine in October 2007 and is 

currently advising Imaging Sciences International. 
 
 

Topic:  Traumatic Dental Injuries: Considerations and Complications 
Dr. Ralan Wong is a native San Franciscan whose family reaches back five generations. He graduated with honors 
from the University of the Pacific College in 1989 and the School of Dentistry in 1992 where he was awarded Dean’s 
List and inducted into Tao Kappa Omega Honor Society. He subsequently received a certificate in Advanced 
Education in General Dentistry in 1993 also from the University of the Pacific School of Dentistry. He completed his 
graduate training in endodontics at the University of Pennsylvania School of Dental Medicine in 1997. While at the 
University of Pennsylvania, Dr. Wong received his certificate in endodontics, his Masters degree in oral biology and 
the Louis I. Grossman award for outstanding clinical and academic performance. Dr. Wong has been inducted as a 
Fellow of the Pierre Fauchard Academy for Excellence in Dentistry and as a Fellow of the Academy of Dentistry 

International.  He is also presently associate clinical professor in endodontics at the University of the Pacific School of Dentistry and 
has become, early in his career, respected worldwide as a lecturer, practitioner and teacher. 

 
 

Topic: The 4 R’s of Facial Rejuvenation: Resurfacing, Relaxing, Refilling, Redraping 
Dr. David Hiranaka  is a Harvard educated physician and surgeon. He completed an integrated 
internship/residency in General Surgery and Maxillofacial Surgery at the Massachusetts General Hospital in 
Boston. He concluded his formal training with a year-long fellowship in aesthetic facial plastic surgery at the 
institute of Facial Surgery in Salt Lake City. He is certified by both the American Board of Cosmetic Surgery 
and the American Board of Oral and Maxillofacial Surgery. He is a fellow of the American Academy of 
Cosmetic Surgery. He specializes in aesthetic surgery of the face and neck from “skeleton to skin.” He has been 
practicing on the Island of Hawaii since 1994. Dr. Hiranaka is devoted to maintaining the highest standards of 

patient care through continuing medical education. He has completed clinical research and published articles in the areas of facial 
skeletal reconstruction and facial aesthetic surgery. He has lectured to doctors and the public on topics such as Contemporary Facial 
Aesthetic Surgery, Treatment of Photoaged Skin, Reconstructive Jaw Surgery as well as Rejuvenation of the Aging Face. Dr. 
Hiranaka believes in community service and supports such causes as Rotary International (past president of the Rotary Club of Kona 
Mauka), Queen Liliuokalani Long Distance Canoe Race, Kona Community Hospital Foundation, Hawaii Preparatory Academy, 
Daniel R. Sayre Memorial, Kona Historical Society and the Hawaii Island Humane Society. 

 
Topic: Lights, Brushes, Lesions & Ulcers: Oral Cancer Screening, Lesion Assessment & Current 
Adjunctive/Biopsy Techniques 
Dr. Laudenbach earned his DMD from the University of Pennsylvania in 1998. He completed the general 
practice residency program at Cedars-Sinai Medical Center in 1999.  From 2002 to 2004, Dr. Laudenbach 
completed residency/ fellowship in oral medicine and geriatric dentistry at the University of Pennsylvania. 
Dr. Laudenbach maintained a private oral medicine practice in Philadelphia, PA from 2004-2011 and was 
selected as a “Top Dentist” for oral medicine by Philadelphia Magazine in 2011.  Since 1998, Dr. 
Laudenbach has held multiple academic and hospital appointments in the cities of Philadelphia, New York, 
Chicago and Los Angeles. Dr. Laudenbach is a Diplomate of the American Board of Oral Medicine and 
maintains a private oral medicine practice in Beverly Hills and Tarzana, California. Current appointments 

include: assistant professor of Oral Medicine & Geriatric Dentistry at Western University of Health Sciences College of Dental 
Medicine and medical staff at Cedars-Sinai Medical Center.  He is a published author of several articles on oral medicine topics and 
the guest editor of the April & May 2013 issues of the Journal of the California Dental Association.  Dr. Laudenbach provides 
educational courses to dental, medical and health care professional societies, study clubs and postgraduate training programs locally 
and nationally.  For more information, please review: OralMedicineDentist.com . 
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The Officers 
 
Richard Fox, DDS �  President 
Caledonia, Ontario 
Canada 
 
Andy Biggs, DMD �  Vice President 
Spokane, WA 
 
David Christensen, DDS �  Secretary/Treasurer 
Clearfield, UT 
 
 
 
 
The Executive Director 
 
Cori Lee, RDH  
San Jose, CA 
 
 
 
 
 
The Board of Directors 
 
Mike Belby, DDS 
Belvidere, NJ 
 
John Cross, DDS 
Immediate Past President 
Irvine, CA 
 
Dennis Dierenfield, DDS 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Board Members: Jeff Wallace, Bill Parker, Rick Fox, 
Dennis Dierenfield, Mike Belby, David Christensen, 
Gary McHugh 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Past Presidents: Bob Kaspers, John Nielsen, Jack 
Lynch, Bill Parker, Dennis Dierenfield, Mark 
Sweeney, Buzz DeFelice, Jeff Wallace, Stan 
Pollock

Santa Barbara, CA 
 
Vernon Dommu, DMD 
Trumbull, CT 
 
Gary McHugh, DMD 
Mars, PA 
 
William Parker, DDS 
Tacoma, WA 
 
Jeff Wallace, DDS 
Townshend, VT 
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Thank you to our corporate sponsors for always 
supporting the USDTA!   

Archtek’s innovative oral care focuses on upgraded 
product design and innovation, attractive and 
efficient packaging, and represents exceptional 
value for the customer. Established in 1990, 
Archtek’s manufacturing and warehousing is 
centrally located in Lakewood, Colorado.  Products 
include Boil and Bite Splints, Bruxing appliances, 
Dental Cases, Denture Maintenance Kits, Bleaching 
Kits, Toothbrushes, and Toothpaste Tablets. 

Clinical studies 
document the 
efficacy of our 
products, and 
ensure that you 

and your patients are receiving a high-quality 
product. Archtek products are available through 
Patterson Dental, Henry Schein and Smart Practice, 
or can be ordered direct by calling our office at 800-
763-8129. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Pay your 2013 dues!  Go to www.dentaltennis.org  
and pay online. 
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We look forward to seeing you on the Big 
Island of Hawai’i at the Fairmont Orchid!! 


